Richmond Bridge Association Unit 109 Annual Dinner Meeting May 14th, 2014

Ed Kinlaw brought the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.

Treasurer Report: Ed Kinlaw presented the report for Paul Anderson, who later distributed a balance sheet as of March 31st, 2014. We have total assets of \$41,782.90.

Ed introduced thanked the old board for their service and presented the nominating committees slate for the next two year term.

New Board presented by nominating committee:

Barry Fratkin for V.P.

Paul Anderson for treasurer

Becky Duty for secretary

And four board members

Pat McDermott, Paul McGowan, Linda MacCleave and Francis Terminella

The slate was approved by a voice vote.

Since there were two parties running for president, Ed asked them both to speak. Both stressed the importance of growing the game by bringing in new players.

Ballots were handed out and counted along with online and mail in ballots that had been collected from members unable to attend the meeting.

Harry Gellis was elected President

Ed presented the awards as follows:

Congeniality award: Was presented to Ruth Miles who was not in attendance.

Ace of Clubs Awards:

Thomas Kasvin	0-5
Ellen Peyton	5-20
Brain Knapik	20-50
Carolyn Harmon	50-100
John Pegues	100-200
G Neil Spokes	200-300
Hussein Ali Maarouf	300-500
Ruth Bellet	500-1000
Neil Moran	1000-2500
Felix Maddox IV	2500-5000
Mike Fine	5000-7500
Harry Gellis	7500-10,000

Mini McKinney Award were presented as follows:

Christine D Ambra	0-5
Jack Spooner	5-20
Shirley Churchill	20-50
Carolyn Harmon	50-100
Michael Salmon	100-200
Harry Alfernik, Jr.	200-300
Hussein Ali Maarouf	300-500
Patti Martin	500-1000
Becky Duty	1000-2500
Richard Deyerle	2500-5000
Mike Fine	5000-7500
Mark Dahl	7500-10,000

For winning the most points in the RBA game:

Flight A with a trophy DeWayne Jones

Flight B Steve Wheeler

Flight C Francis Terminella

No additional business, meeting adjourned at 7:05 PM

Respectfully submitted, Becky Duty Secretary